
BILL RICHARDSON 
GOVERNOR 

August 21, 2003 

State of New Mexico 
ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Bldg. 1 

P.O. Box 26110 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-6110 
Telephone (505) 428-2500 

Fax (505) 428-2567 

Holloman Air Force Base 
49FW/CC 
490 First St. Suite 1700 
Holloman Air Force Base, New Mexico 88330-8277 
Attn: James Hunt 

Dear Mr. Hunt: 

RON CURRY. 
SECRETARY 

This letter confirms receipt of wire transfer in the amount of $12,250.00 received on 
August 19, 2003, for Annual Unit Audit- Calendar Year 2002 Holloman Air Force Base 
NM6572124422. 

Thank you for your time and effort. If you have any questions, please call me at (505) 
428-2503. 

Sincerely, 

; . ------n* .·/ ~0/JIJ . ~lMontoya 
Management Analyst 

cc: John Kieling, RPMP Program Manager 
Pam Allen, NMED/HWB 
File 


